
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Lincoln School  

 

DATE:   May 8, 2018 

 

Lincoln will be expanded in the summer of 2019. Currently, the school is exceeding its capacity.  The District 

and building administration has been working on solutions to accommodate the growing student population.   

 

The attached information shows the existing floor plans. The color coding shows the current usage of the 

building as well as the room labels.  The graphics are based on our walk of the facility with the principal in 

March. 
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